
 #15/58 – Open World for Kids Foundation  
  Christmas celebration for children 

      

An application was received from the Open World for Kids Foundation requesting 
a grant to assist with the cost of providing a Christmas celebration for children in 
an effort to preserve the cultural, historical and national heritage of nationalities 
within Canada.  Performances will be held at the Serbian Cultural Centre on 
2015 December 26 and December 27 with an expected audience of 2,000.  
 

 Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2014 – No Application  
        2013 – No Application 

                                           2012 – No Application 
 

    
 


